
From: Evan Hoffman <ehoffman@ofii.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/20/2016 9:30:05 AM
Subject: Report Shows Jobs in Your State are Linked to Global Investment

Dear Katherine,

I'm excited to share with you a brand new publication from the 
Organization for International Investment, which shows 
how South Carolina has benefited from foreign direct investment 
(FDI). Specifically, this report shows how many jobs in your state 
are tied to global investment and includes useful data on their 
wages and benefits, compared to the state average. When you 
look at the statistics, I think you will conclude that global 
investment provides the type of Jobs We Need.

Nationally, this new report shows that 24 million U.S. jobs are 
supported by global investment. Incredibly, that is one in seven 
private-sector jobs. Beyond the numbers and analysis, however, 
you will find compelling personal narratives that illustrate how 
global investment provides Jobs that Innovate, Jobs that Grow 
More Jobs, Jobs with World-Class Training, and Jobs that Build 
Community.

Please share this link with you colleagues in Governor Haley's 
office and administration. If you would like a hard copy, I am 
happy to send one to you.

Over the course of the week, OFII member companies will be 
sharing their stories on Twitter using the hashtag #JobsWeNeed. I would encourage you to follow the 
conversation and help amplify these positive messages from your state.

Thank you for your support of this critical effort and policies that will help create more high-quality U. 
S. jobs. If you have questions about the report or how to engage, please contact me.

Evan Hoffman 
Senior Manager, State Government Affairs 
Organization for International Investment 
ehoffman@ofii.org 
T 202.659.1903
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